
 
 
 
From: Sergio Buccella  
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 11:57 AM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] River Road golf course 
 
 
 
Many London golfers will be very unhappy if this great course were to close 
permanently. It’s a fine golf course that would generate a good source of income for the 
city if properly managed. Please don’t close it. 
 


